
Dear Valued Fitness Center Visitor, 

We hope this message finds you well and thriving on your fitness journey. As part of our 

commitment to providing a welcoming and respectful environment, we would like to remind 

everyone of the courteous actions we encourage during your visits. 

Courtesy Guidelines: 

• Always wipe down equipment after use to maintain cleanliness for fellow members. 

• Return weights and equipment to their designated areas after use. 

• Be mindful of your volume when using mobile devices or engaging in conversations. 

• Respect others' space and time while using shared equipment. 

• Notify staff immediately if you notice any hazards or equipment malfunctions. 

We appreciate your cooperation in fostering a positive and respectful atmosphere for all 

members and staff. Your actions contribute to a wonderful experience for everyone. 

Thank you for being a part of our fitness community! 

Sincerely, 

The Fitness Center Team 


